
CITY OF LONG BEACH
COUNCIL CHAMBER, 3:00 PM
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2007

PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE 
COMMITTEE MINUTES

Gerrie Schipske, Chair 
Vacant, Vice Chair 
Tonia Reyes Uranga, Member

CALL TO ORDER
see media

At 3:17 P.M., Chair Schipske called the meeting to order.

ROLL CALL
see media

Schipske and Reyes UrangaCouncilmembers 
Present:

Also present: Chief City Attorney Robert Shannon; Deputy City Manager Suzanne Mason; 
Acting Director of Human Resources Ken Walker;  Chief of Police Anthony Batts; Civil 
Service Executive Director Mario Beas; RAND Corporation Consultant on Public Safety 
and Security Barbara Raymond; RAND Corporation Associate Director of the Safety and 
Justice Greg Ridgeway and City Clerk Specialist Gloria Harper.

see media

1. 07-0121 Recommendation to discuss the Long Beach Police Department staffing 
levels and to receive a presentation by Barbara Raymond from the 
RAND Corporation entitled,  "Police Personnel Challenges After 
September 11: Anticipated Expanded Duties and a Changing Labor 
Pool".

A motion was made by Member Reyes Uranga, seconded by Chair 
Schipske, to request that the City Council receive a presentation by 
Barbara Raymond from the RAND Corporation, entitled, "Police 
Personnel Challenges After September 11: Anticipated Expanded 
Duties and a Changing Labor Pool" at a date to be determined.  The 
motion carried by the following vote:

Yes: 2 - Schipske and Reyes Uranga

Excused: 1 - B. Lowenthal

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:  Members of the public are invited to address the Committee.
see media
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Harvey Cochran, Long Beach resident, spoke. 

Steve James, President, Police Officers’ Association, spoke.

ADJOURNMENT

At 4:19 P.M., there being no objection, Chair Schipske declared the meeting adjourned.
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